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July 2, 2003
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Gerry and Adeline Cadotte
522 Glendale Drive
Sarnia, Ontario
N7V 3G5
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Dear Gerry and Adeline Cadotte:
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Re: Union Gas Limited - 2004 Rates
Letter of Comment of Gerry and Adeline Cadotte
Board File No. RP-2003-0063/EB-2003-0087
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The Board acknowledges receipt of your letter which was sent to Union Gas Limited and forwarded
to us.
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Your letter will be brought to the attention of the Board’s staff assigned to the public hearing, and
will be filed as part of the public record in the proceedings.
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Yours truly,
9

Peter H. O'Dell
Assistant Board Secretary
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cc: Marcel Reghelini, Union Gas Limited
Michael Penny, Torys


